
 

Week at a Glance 

nov. 6 -nov. 17, 2023 
 
 

Monday Nov. 6 Tuesday Nov. 7 Wednesday Nov. 8 Thursday Nov. 9 Friday Nov.10 
 • Bonanza 

• KF (Div 1&3) 

Hearing Screening 

pm 

• Div. 9&11 Curling 

• Wheelie Wednesday 

• Salad Bar 

• Div. 9&12 – Waste 

Management 

• Grade 5 Volleyball 

@ Arden 

• School Based Team 

• KF (Div 2) Hearing 

Screening (1030) 

• PAC Hot Lunch 
 

Remembrance Day  

Assembly – 

10:40 am 

Indigenous Smokehouse Salmon Experience – Nov. 6th-10th 

Monday Nov 13 Tuesday Nov. 14 Wednesday Nov. 15 Thursday Nov. 16 Friday Nov. 17 

• School Closed 

Remembrance 

Day 

• Div. 9&11 Curling • Wheelie Wednesday 

• Salad Bar 

• Grade 5 Volleyball 

@ Courtenay El. 

 

• School Based Team 

• PAC Hot Lunch 
 

 

 

 

Looking ahead: 

 

Nov. 13th – Remembrance Day – Schools Closed 

Nov 20th – PAC Meeting 6:30 p.m. in the Library 

Nov 22-24 Book Fair – 8-9am; 2:30-3:00pm 

Nov. 23rd – Parent Teacher Interviews – No school 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

I’m gonna make this short and sweet as I am heading to my father-in-law’s 80th birthday in Vancouver      

 



I am very excited to see the Smokehouse Salmon Experience next week.  There will be cleaning and brining 

and smoking and Sciencing and eventually even some eating.  Can’t wait! 

 

We also have some cool field trips, Grade 5 volleyball and our Remembrance day assembly on Friday. 

 

 

Winter Market 

You're invited to our annual Arden Winter market. It will be from 10-3 pm on Saturday December 2nd. We will 

have an array of local vendors from woodworking to soap to baked goodies, handmade crafts and so much 

more! 

If you are interested in becoming a vendor please reach out to jwitt616@gmail.com for more details. 

Also see attached 

 

Accessibility Legislation 

School District #71 (Comox Valley) has a new accessibility committee which has been formed to meet the 

requirements of the Accessible BC Act and better serve the needs of our students, staff and community.  We 

need feedback from all parties!  We want to know what works well in terms of accessibility, and also where 

we can improve. Please follow this link for more 

information. https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/accessibility-in-comox-valley-schools/ 

 

Reminders 

Warm Boots and Shoes – Ms. Phye – If your child is in need of Winter boots or outdoor shoes please feel free 

to come in with them or tell them to come see Ms. Phye or Mr. Ferneyhough and we will see if we have some 

nice fitting footwear for them. 

 

 

Please feel free to email me with any questions or comments at andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca 

mailto:jwitt616@gmail.com
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/accessibility-in-comox-valley-schools/
mailto:andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca


 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 

 

Andrew Ferneyhough 

Principal, Arden Elementary 

and 

Teresa Cameron 

Vice-Principal Arden Elementary 
 


